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Vice Chair of the Labor Relations Group Discusses Forthcoming
Leadership and Directional Changes to NLRB in 2025

News

1.02.25


In an interview with Law360, Joshua Nadreau shares his insight on the major changes coming to the

National Labor Relations Board in 2025 as President-elect Donald Trump takes office.

To read the article visit Law360 (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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